
Sutherland’s Summer Reading Challenge

Dr. Clay and Sutherland’s teachers challenge our students to reach their
Summer Reading Challenge goal. 

Your child should strive to reach the goal listed for the grade completed
during the 2021-2022 school year. Ex. If your child completed 2nd grade this year,
over the summer he/she should strive to reach the 2nd grade goal.

Any student meeting his or her goal will receive special recognition in the
fall. Remember, in order to be rewarded, the reading challenge goal must be fully
completed according to the criteria below.

Children who practice their reading skills over the summer will maintain the
skills that were mastered during the school year.  We encourage all parents to take
their children to visit the children’s section of the Appomattox Regional Library
located at Eastside Enhancement Center.  The summer literacy activities offered at
the library are fun and interactive. For young readers, getting your very own
library card can be a great motivation to read.  To promote your child’s literacy
development, avoid the ‘summer slide’ and keep him/her reading over the
summer!

READING CHALLENGE GOALS

Kindergarten:  Parents must read 20 books to their child.
1st Grade:  Students must read 25 picture books or 6 chapter books.
2nd Grade:  Students must read 30 picture books or 7 chapter books.
3rd Grade:  Students must read 8 chapter books or 35 picture books.
4th Grade:  Students must read 10 chapter books.

ALL SUMMER READING CHALLENGE FORMS MUST BE RETURNED TO YOUR
CHILD’S TEACHER BY AUGUST 31, 2022. ANY FORMS RETURNED AFTER THIS DATE
WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.



_________________________________________       _______________________

Child’s Name                       Grade Completed

Sutherland’s Summer Reading Challenge
Parents should verify each book their child completes by signing in the space provided.

Return the completed form to your child’s teacher by August 31, 2022.

Date Book Title and Author Parent/Guardian’s Signature Picture
Book

Chapter
Book


